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2016 Calendar 

Monthly Meetings: 

Wed Mar 16 General Meeting 

Wed Apr 20 General Meeting 

Wed May 18 General Meeting 

Wed Jun 15 General Meeting 

Wed Jul 20 General Meeting 

Wed Aug 17 General Meeting 

Wed Sep 21 General Meeting 

Wed Oct 19 General Meeting 

Wed Nov 9 General Meeting 

See our online Calendar of Events! 

Regular Projects: 

Each Tuesday noon—5pm: 
Probate Packet Scanning 

 

Phone: 517-543-8792 

Email: ecgsnews@gmail.com 

Open Room Hours: Tues-Thurs 10am-
2pm 

CONTACT US 

Officers Jan 1, 2016 through Dec 31, 2016 

President   Chuck Chamberlain 
Past-President  Bill Haines 
Vice President  Kent MacDonald 
Treasurer   Sher Brown 
Recording Secretary Jan Shepler 
Membership Secretary Dianna Emerson 
Corresponding Secretary Marcy Cousino 
Librarian   Sharlene Thuma 
Web Maintenance  Sherry Copenhaver 
Publicity   Joy Black 
Computer Chair  John Evans 

Would you like to share your 
family history?  Would you like to 
place a query in our newsletter?  
Perhaps someone who reads our 
newsletter may know something 
about your ancestors! 

Submit your information to P.O 
Box mailing address above, or 
email to ecgsnews@gmail.com. 

Members 
2016 August Calendar 

Sat August 13 10:00am—Noon: Writing Group  

 
Wed August 17 5:30pm—7pm: Social Hour 

Pot Luck Supper 

Wed August 17 7pm: General Meeting 

Sat August 27th 10am—2pm: 
Open for research. 

Every Tuesday Afternoon: 
 Probate Packet Scanning (any time during 12-5) 

http://www.miegs.org
http://www.miegs.org/Events.shtml
mailto:ecgsnews@gmail.com?subject=ECGS%20Newsletter:%20
mailto:ecgsnews@gmail.com?subject=ECGS%20Newsletter
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President:  Charles Chamberlain 
 
 Is it August already? Where did the time go? I hope you are 
having a good summer. It has been unseasonably hot and dry.  

 

So far we have had some really exciting programs and the one in 
August will be no exception. Our speaker will be Gail Junion Metz. 
She is going to be speaking on the topic of Ancestry.com Tips and 
Tricks. If you have been frustrated with Ancestry as I have, you 
won’t want to miss this program.  

 

As a bit of difference we’re planning a potluck dinner at 5:30 PM on the 17th just before 
our regular meeting. Please bring your own table service and a healthy appetite. Planning a 
potluck is just that. There is no definite plan as who brings what. Of course we need 
salads, meat dishes, vegetables, and desserts. It usually works out but we could have 4 
casseroles of green beans or baked beans. That’s the fun of a potluck. 

 

Frontier Days is coming up on the 8th,9th, 10th and 11th of September. This is our only fund 
raiser for the entire year. We really need the help of all of our members and guests. There 
will be lots to do from setup, pricing, selling, clean up. There will be lots of people coming 
through the court house looking for a treat and a smile and maybe something to drink. 

 

A major part of the fund raiser, bake sale, is we need lots and lots and lots of baked goods. 
In the past we had one member who made it her mission to bake cookies, cakes, pies, etc. 
all year long and we became “spoiled”. This year she said “I can’t do this anymore.”  Now we 
need our bakers in the ECGS to step up and start early so that we will have goodies to sell. 
The best sellers in the sale are No Bake Cookies, chocolate chip, snickerdoodles, peanut 
butter fudge, chocolate fudge, brownies of all types, pies, apple, cherry, blueberry, sugar-
free items, sticky buns. These are just a sampling of things which have sold in the past. 

 

In this newsletter we’ll be setting up signup sheets for volunteers and a more complete list 
of items which sell well.  

 

We definitely need lots of baked goods delivered to the office on Thursday the 8th of 
September as the vendors come in early on Friday looking for treats and beverages. 

 

The more people who sign up the better. Many hands make light work. This is your 
organization and this is another way to get to know your fellow members. 

 

Chuck Chamberlain 

 

 

 

http://www.miegs.org
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Librarian:  Sharlene Thuma 
 

Sheryl Hemstreet- 1934 Charlotte High Football Schedule booklet; 22nd 
Annual (1948) Spartan Old Timers Banquet book, Sparks-Withington 
Co., lists employees; 1932 Dephian CHS yearbook; & 1933-1935 
Charhian CHS yearbooks. 

 
Gary Copenhaver- The PROPER Family History, compiled & researched by Lewis G. 

Proper, publ. 1996, 581 pp. (includes PROOPER, PROERT, PROPFER, PROPPER, & 
PROPPERT). 

 
Jill Smith- five copies of the History Of The FREED Family: To The Descendants Of 

John Freed Of 1760, compiled by E. A. Freed, 79 pp. 
 
Carl Sowles- information in a letter about John H. ROGERS family & his son, John 

Jacob Rogers; includes three copies of photos: great-grandpa Rogers (c.1890), a 
house (1939), & a group of five generations. 

 

Correction:  the HUBBARD book listed in July’s newsletter was mistakenly 
credited to the wrong donor.  Please let me know who donated this wonderful 
book.  Thank you.  tsthuma@gmail.com or text at 517-930-4640. 

 

Thank you to the above donors.  Much appreciated!!! 

Bus Trip Deposit Paid—$250.00 

Will soon be switching from AT&T Uverse to ACD net fiber op-
tics for phone and internet New bill will be $65/monthly instead 
of about $100/monthly and fiber optics being 8 times faster. 

Membership:  Dianna Emerson 
 
As of July 20, 2016, the ECGS has 139 memberships of which 20 are for 
two members of a household, making a total of 159 people including a 
couple of libraries. 
 
New Member 
Marijo Wakley  
 

See our Membership 
page for 2016 mem-
bership dues and on-
line application. 

$2,641.09 Checking Account 

$2,216.94    Snack Account 

$4,474.64    CD 

$3,210,78    Undesignated Donations 

========= 

$12,543.45  Total 

Sher Brown, Treasurer 

http://www.miegs.org
mailto:tsthuma@gmail.com
http://www.miegs.org/Membership.shtml
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              Our June General Meeting 

Jill Arnold, from Archives of Michigan, gave a great presentation about the Immigration and 
Naturalization Records for Family Historians!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.miegs.org
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     The ECGS Writing Special Interest Group 
                           

 
We were joined by two new gals from the Duck Lake group this month 
and we were very happy to have them with us!  

We all shared what we either are working on or what we 
would like to work on for our family stories. Shirley 
handed out some pamphlets showing sales on converting vhs tapes to dvd. We 
talked about what a good idea it is to convert our family tapes! She also 
distributed “Copyright Law and Your Photos” pamphlet. 

Chris has started a project with his mom to tell her life 
story and hopes to complete a book for this Christmas to 

share with his family members. He is the oldest of 8 siblings and on 
top of that, there are several more adopted and foster siblings who 
grew up in his household! Chris takes his mother to church in Grand 
Rapids every Sunday morning and he now stays after church to “interview” her. She often 
veers off into stories about Chris’s dad, which is helpful, and then Chris gently guides her 
back to her own life. We wish you the best with your project!! 

 

 

 

 

 

July Meeting 

http://www.miegs.org
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 Eaton County History Newspaper Project 
              By Marcy Cousino       

.ECHNP currently has 33 reels of Eaton County newspaper microfilm digitized.  
At last check, Mr. Tryniski still just has the first 13 Charlotte papers on his 

site, but give him time, he will get to it!  ECGS has all 33 reels on the genealogy library 
computers ready to be searched.  These are 13 Charlotte/Eaton County papers, 8 Bellevue 
Gazettes, 8 Olivet Optics, 2 Vermontville papers and 2 Eaton Rapids Journals. 

Sue Thompson has been evaluating all county microfilm.  Very soon she will have exact 
numbers on how many reels are usable and how many will need to be purchased at $50/reel 
from the Library of Michigan. 

Marcy Cousino is busy working on a grant from Capital Region Community Foundation.  With 
some luck ECHNP will receive some money from here! 

Bellevue Historical Society met with Sherry Copenhaver and Marcy Cousino to learn how to 
search the newspapers.  They purchased a 2 Gigabite external hard drive to receive their 
copies.  After Sherry explained the basics of searching the newspapers, it was time to 
practice.  Ruth Avery volunteered to give it a try.  She searched the surname Martens in the 
8 reels of Bellevue newspapers.  First she found how a fellow named Martens voted on 
funding the building of a “drain”.  The next article she chose was about the 1908 murder in 
Detroit of the daughter of Bert Martens, a Bellevue native.  The poor girl’s assailant pulled 
her from her bed and shot her twice.  Her sister, also living in Detroit, called the father in 
Bellevue to give the bad news.  The story went on from there in great detail!  Ruth, who 
knows the Marten family genealogy well, made the comment that she would have to figure 
out who the girl was.  (The name was given, but it was an odd one, so it slipped my mind…)  So 
here is an example of how easy it is to find interesting family information by searching the 
newspapers! 

ECHNP plans to send in the rest of the Bellevue Gazette for digitization, 10 at a time.  Since 
Bellevue Historical Society gave such a generous donation, we would like to get their 
microfilm digitized now that we have sent in samples from everyone we could get samples 
from.  Bellevue Historical Society is lending us their set of The Bellevue Gazette for the 
project.  It is in excellent condition since it has had little use.  Their microfilm reader is 
broken.  This set of microfilm was given to the historical society by the owner of The 
Bellevue Gazette, Nancy Jones.  Nancy fully supports this digitization project. 

Eaton County History Newspaper Project would like to make all Eaton County microfilmed 
newspapers available to everyone!  We need your support.  Please send us a donation today.  
This can be done by check to CSA-ECHNP or PayPal.  See www.echnp.org for more detail. 

Thank you. 

 

Marcy Cousino 

 

http://www.miegs.org
http://www.echnp.org
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     Eaton County History Newspaper Project 
                 By Marcy Cousino       

 Barb Madry gathered a group of interested folks from the Bellevue Historical Society to 
learn how to search the newspapers from the external drive copy of the digitized 
newspapers we have so far. They were all very interested in understanding how they can find 
news about their ancestors.  

Sherry gave written detailed instructions on how to search the newspapers. Marcy then 
verbally explained how to access and navigate the newspaper.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope that you will consider a contribution to the Eaton County History Newspaper 
Project to help make Eaton County newspaper’s history available for all to enjoy.   

Thank you.      See www.echnp.org for more details! 

 

Marcy Cousino, Sue Thompson, Sherry Copenhaver 

http://www.miegs.org
http://www.echnp.org
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                 Duck Lake Area July Meeting 

The Duck Lake Genealogy and Local History Group meets each year at our library for their 
meeting and spends some time researching their Eaton County ancestors after the meeting. 
We always enjoy having them visit us and hearing about their society! 
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NEXT MEETINGS 

  1 – 
  1  

Dave Randall leads 

their meeting! 

Beverly & Bethel 

are studying 

something before 

the  meeting 

starts! 

Sharlene, Gary & Sherry from 

ECGS opened the room and 

assisted with research after 

the meeting. Missing: Sherry 

was taking the pictures! 

http://www.miegs.org
http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/
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Eaton County Genealogical Society 

 

  Wednesday August 17, 2016 

  5:30 p.m. 

  1885 Courthouse  

  100 Lawrence Ave., Charlotte, MI 

 

Please bring a dish to pass and your own table service.   
Drinks will be provided.   

We will be starting promptly at 5:30 so that we can get the 
room ready for our speaker at 7:00. 

 

Some of you may not be aware that Jan Shepler will be 
leaving the area.  They are moving to Florida and this 
will be a good chance to tell her goodbye.   She is really 
going to be missed. 

http://www.miegs.org
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FRONTIER DAYS 2016 BAKE SALE – SEPT 9, 10 & 11 

EATON COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 
 

Get the word out - the ECGS is having a bake sale! 
 
During Frontier Days in Charlotte, Michigan, the ECGS has a bake sale inside the 1885 
Courthouse. The sale dates are September 9, 10 and 11, Friday thru Sunday. The money from 
this annual fundraiser will cover important expenses for the Genealogical Society. 
 
The woman who has done most of the baking each year cannot provide the majority of the 
items for the sale. She will still volunteer because she enjoys the event so much. Therefore, 
the Eaton County Genealogical Society needs volunteers to help out by providing items for 
this popular event in Charlotte. 
 
Consider asking family and friends to join in and help prepare, bake and participate in the 
sale to make it a success. Popular selling items are fudge, peanut butter no bakes, chocolate/ 
peanut butter no bakes, brownies with or without nuts, cookies of all sorts, caramel corn, 
cakes and pies.  Coffee and pop are also sold. All items are sold individually or as a plate full. 
Have some gluten-free and nut-free treats available for sale for people with allergies. 

There is a signup sheet to organize teams for certain roles and responsibilities. We need 
bakers, people to package the baked goods and those who will help run the bake sale. Dianna 
Emerson will be coordinating signup (see separate attachment).  Please contact her via email 
at ecgsmembership@gmail.com or at home 517.886.2733. Leave a phone message when calling 
if the phone is not answered. 
 
Please mark this important event on your calendar. Again, we need three kinds of people to 
make this successful – bakers, sellers and buyers – or be all three. 
 
Dianna Emerson 
ECGS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.miegs.org
mailto:ecgsmembership@gmail.com
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FRONTIER DAYS 2016 BAKE SALE – SEPT 9, 10 & 11 

                                   

http://www.miegs.org
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                The Photo Group P.206 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rod Weaver has been working with ECGS recently to scan and restore some of the 
photographs in our collection. A sample of his work comes from Photo Group P.206 
which includes several photos taken in downtown Charlotte. The three women shown are 
standing in front of the Miss Kinne Millinery shop that was located at 214 S. Cochran, 
which is currently the Eaton Pub & Grill location. The Main Street scene is a postcard 
from the 1920’s with the photo taken from the 200 block of S. Cochran looking North. 
And the bottom picture is the Foster & White Block as seen in 1893. It shows a dry 
goods store to the left at 222 S. Cochran, Geo W. DeWitt Furniture & Undertaking in 
the center at 220 S. Cochran and a grocery store to the right at 218 S. Cochran. More 
pictures will be shown in future newsletters as Rod scans more photographs. 

Unidentified People 

7/16/1943: This picture of the Foster & White blocks was taken around fifty years ago. The  driveway at the south led 
to a feed barn and was located where the Munger Hardware is now located. Chas. Foster conducted a general store, 
groceries, dry goods, clothing, etc. in the store at the south. Foster is the one standing at the entrance to store. Geo. 
DeWitt had a furniture and undertaking establishment in the next store. Peter Kauffman is the one sitting in the chair 
next to the small boy. Sam Robinson, who worked for DeWitt, is sitting on the “rough box, “ and the grocery just north 
was run by Prince & Ward. In the store to the north– not shown in the picture– Peter Hults had a meat market. Tim. 

Bowes worked in 
this market. SR—. 

Main Street, Charlotte, Michigan 

Foster & 

White Block 

http://www.miegs.org
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         Our Hidden Super-Scanner, Mike! 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have an incredible hidden volunteer in our midst and have had for 
many months now and it’s time to give him some recognition. Mike 
Wood has been scanning and indexing a large variety of materials for 
us in his home and these become available in our Index System and on 
our External Drive.  The Eaton County Historical Commission awarded 
us a grant for a ScanSnap scanner to scan larger books and papers and he has become 
very adept at using this scanner and has scanned many of our large court books. He lives 
right here in Charlotte, and can get the materials back and forth easily. 

He likes to scan at home because 
he can watch tv while he scans. He 
has built himself quite a handy 
rolling work table, where he 
stores the items he is working on 
one side, and the items he has 
completed on the other side. He 
moves it to the computer and 
hooks it up to “ET” (as we call the 
scanner) when he is ready to use 
the scanner.  If the pages of a 
book need to have some glass to 
make them smoother, he has some 
of that stored in the back of his 
work table too! 

Glass Glass 

Before placing glass pane. After placing glass pane. 

Some of Mike’s scans: 
42 Court Books, ave 600 pages. 
50 Scrapbooks, ave 150 pages. 
20 History books, ave 75 pages. 
 6 Wedding books, ave 35 pages. 
30 Vertical File Folders, ave 10 pages. 

These are just some of the materials 
that have been scanned by Mike with 
the ScanSnap (which we affectionate-
ly call “ET”). 

http://www.miegs.org
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                                          Mulliken Cookbook 

 

  

 

 

 

Thanks Sue Thompson for sharing this with us! 

http://www.miegs.org
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                            Probate Packets 
The website is updated about once a month or so with the list of probate packets that have 
been scanned (www.miegs.org/Files/ProbatePacketScanned.pdf).  There are now about 11,810 
names that are scanned and we are scanning the “M” files. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you believe there is a scanned probate packet you want to look at and you are a member, email us 
at  ecgsboard@gmail.com and request access to the files.  

The files are stored on the cloud and members may request a link to the cloud site. The pdf files are 
stored alphabetically. (Note: While we are now scanning the M files, there are a few scat-
tered files that begin with later letters because of misfiled folders or requested scans.) 

         Join us on Tuesday afternoons when you can! 

Wilson was in with his mom Marcy one Tuesday morning and Marcy thought it would be 
great for Wilson to scan. Sherry said she had grandkids at her house and went home to 
fetch a couple of them to join Wilson. TJ, who lives in Charlotte and is a regular at CSA 
History Camp each summer, and Katie, who was here for a visit from Georgia, joined 
Wilson in the scanning project. The rest of us could hear some laughter and they 
seemed to enjoy the project while they were here! Marcy then took the trio to lunch, 
and next to their house to see their newest kitten. Great day enjoyed by all! And… It’s 
never too early to expose our kids to this type of volunteer work! 

Summer Vacation 

http://www.miegs.org
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These are some photos from our P.642 collection. 

. 

 

 

1989 Michigan Angus Association 

http://www.miegs.org
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Origins, History & Meanings of Female Names 

Lyle French donated these newspaper clippings to ECGS from  a newspaper series on the 
origins, history, and meaning of girl's names series published in 1919 and 1920, They are 
stored in VF.470.  

Alicia Anita 

What’s In A Name? 

http://www.miegs.org
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This newsletter is created from information members have submit-

ted.   Anyone is welcome (and encouraged!) to submit Eaton 

County family history information or articles.  Please email these to ecgsnews@gmail.com 
and designate the information you would like included, such as your location and/or email ad-
dress.  Your submission must be signed.  Pictures are welcomed! 

While the newsletter is available for all to read from our ECGS web-
site, only members may post queries and member happenings. 

All digital newsletter issues will be available on our website with a target date of posting 
them on the 1st of each month.  See the www.miegs.org/Newsletters.shtml. 

Note: Some clipart used in our newsletter was provided by  MyCuteGraphics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every effort is made to present authentic material; the Eaton County Genealogical Society cannot be held responsible for 
the accuracy or the publishing rights of material furnished by contributors. 

Thanks to all of you who donate in any way to our Society!  Our Society is run by volun-
teers and is funded by donations and fund-raisers.   

Ways You Can Help to Volunteer at (or for) ECGS 

Please note:  We appreciate any help we receive!  We will never pressure you to help 
us!  We only ask if you have volunteered for room duty and you cannot make it, call 
(phone numbers provided) us and let us know to get coverage.    

Room Volunteers:  Room volunteers are here to help people who come in to research.  
While some of our room volunteers actually help do the research, this is not a re-
quirement.  The main tasks are to answer the phone and guide the researchers to 
our various areas they can research.   

Probate Packet Scanning:  This is an on-going project that meets regularly at the 
ECGS room to scan probate packets on Tuesday afternoons.  However, anyone can 
scan when the room is open. 

Indexing and/or proofreading at home:  Using scanned images, we can show you how 
to index and/or proofread at your own leisure at home. 

Mini Take-Home projects:  This is a brand new type of project we are trying.  People 
have taken home several projects and we will see how that goes. 

Special Projects:  Possibly set up an area in our room that will have special projects 
that you can work on when you come in.  Again… new idea to try!  More to come on 
this. 

http://www.miegs.org
mailto:ecgsnews@gmail.com?subject=Newsletter%20Info
http://www.miegs.org/Newsletter.shtml
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Eaton County Genealogical Society Publications Order List 
P.O. Box 337, Charlotte, MI 48813-0337 Phone 517-543-8792 

     As of January 1, 2015 

 
 
 
 Shipping & Handling                                                                                                    Sub total ____________ 
 1-3 items - $2.20                                                                               MI res. Add 6% sales tax    ____________ 
 3-5 items - $3.30                                                                                       Shipping & Handling  ____________ 
 6 or more items - $6.60                                                                                                Total Due ____________ 
*** Note: Please add $2.50 for each "Burkhead-Green Funeral Home" book. 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Send the above items to (please print) 

Name ____________________________________________ Phone _____________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________  

City ____________________________ State _____________ Zip Code ______________ 

 
Amount enclosed ______________________________ Check No. ____________________ 
(Please make checks payable to: Eaton County Genealogical Society) 

Item Cost per item Total Cost 

Cemeteries of Eaton County, MI:     

        Brookfield Twp., 41 pp., indexed  as of September 1991 $ 8.00   

        Chester Twp., 66 pp., indexed as of July 1990 $ 8.00   

        Roxand Twp., 86 pp., indexed as of January 1993 $10.00   

        Sunfield Twp., 44 pp., indexed as of April 1991 $10.00   

        Walton Twp., 119 pp., indexed as of March 1996 $10.00   

        Maple Hill Cemetery (Eaton Twp.), indexed as of 2009 $20.00   

        Kalamo Twp., 102 pp., indexed as of 2001 $18.00   

        Vermontville Twp., 122 pp., indexed as of 2001 $18.00   

Burkhead-Green Funeral Home, Charlotte, MI   
27 Mar, 1885 thru 29 Dec, 1947, 198 pp., indexed 

*** $18.00   

Pray Funeral Home, Charlotte, MI    
18 Nov 1921 to 21 May 1932, 112 pp., indexed 

$18.00   

Naturalization Index for Eaton Co., MI 55 pp. $ 4.25   

Eaton County Quest, back issues, #1 through current available         
(please specify issue no.) 

$ 4.50   

Plat maps of Eaton County, MI, individual townships (please specify which townships).  
(Note: Shipping up to 16 townships count as one item.) 

    

    1860  Price is $.25 per Township  (Hamlin Twp. Not available)   $   .25   

    1873  Price is $.25 per Township $   .25   

    1895  Price is $.25 per Township $   .25   

    1913  Price is $.25 per Township $   .25   

 
Cemetery Symbols CD (see www.miegs.org/Symbols.shtml for more information) 

 
$12.00 

  

Please note:  We plan to address publications in the next year and hopefully will be adding 
more to our selection.  Also, we plan to offer these through the website using PayPal. 

http://www.miegs.org
http://www.miegs.org/Symbols.shtml

